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Today on 4th November 2019 the IQAC organized two parallel sessions by United State-India Educational 
Foundation (USIEF) experts in the Birla Campus, Srinagar. Dr. Gayatri Singhal, India Program Manager, USIEF 
gave a presentation on “Fulbright-Nehru and Fulbright Fellowship Opportunities to the U.S.” in the Senate 
Hall. About 50 faculty members and 45 research scholars attended. She explained the details of all types of 
fellowships available under the program. Vice-Chancellor (In-charge) Prof. M.C. Nautiyal, Dean, School of 
Agriculture and Allied Sciences presided over the session. He called upon the faculty members to come up 
with good proposals for availing these fellowships. Director IQAC, Prof. O.P. Gusain convened the session. 

In the other session Ms. Rupali Verma, Adviser-Education USA gave presentation on “Higher Education in the 
U.S.” The session was for Final Year under graduate students and was attended by more than 170 students. It 
was an interactive session, where Ms. Rupali Verma provided a detailed overview on the process of getting 
admissions in universities in the US. The queries of the students were answered to their satisfaction. This 
session was presided by Prof. S.C. Bhatt, DSW (In-charge). Prof. Bhatt motivated the students to think big and 
advised them to work hard to achieve their goals. Dr. Vijay Jyoti Kumar, Member IQAC convened the session. 
Dr. Nitin Sati, Assistant Director IQAC coordinated the two sessions. 

The event was supported by the DSW Board of the University. Research scholars of the Department of Physics, 
Siddharth Kashyap, Pawan Singh, Muzzaffar Iqbal Khan and Aditya Joshi along with Musharaf Gul of Zoology & 
Biotechnology assisted in the successful conduct of the program. 

 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


